
ADP Report, Jan 5, 2017 
 

Met with ADP Committee Dec 12, 2016.  There have been few 
disciplinary issues to deal with.  
 
Working on a Pilot ‘Adult Come-Try Ringette’ program. (attached) 
It is up to each ADP Committee Member to find a target Area in their 
Region.  I am considering Chatham-Kent as I can work easily in my 
Community and an interest has already been offered.  I will update 
when things are planned. 
 
The OAIC Tournament is being held in Oshawa, April 7-9,.  There are 2 
more weeks before the Registration Deadline. (Message attached) 
 
There are currently 27 teams registered.   
 
I sent messages out to all SWIRL and non-SWIRL teams encouraging 
them to register for OAIC instead of Regionals.  I have had mixed 
response as more SW teams prefer the travel to London.  This is yet to 
be determined if there will be an Open Division offered at Regionals. 
 
I have had 3 late registrations and I have 2 TRF Adjustment Forms in the 
process of approval. 
 
I have completed re-seeding for the second half of the Season and am 
notify the teams involved and all Tournament Hosts. 
 
Thus ends the ADP report. 
 
Cheers! 


